
Open Space Survey
Town of Aurora

W e  n e e d  y o u r  h e l p !

Please take a few minutes to complete this survey.
In advance, thank you for your participation!

1.  How important is it to you that the Town of Aurora protect open space?

         ❍ Important  ❍ Somewhat Important  ❍ Not Important  ❍ Don’t know  

2.  Please rank the following options in order of your personal preference with  1 as the
         most important and 6 as the least important. 
       (Please use each number, 1 through 6 only once) 

       ______ Forest & Woodlands

       ______ Stream corridors

       ______ Scenic views

       ______ Wildlife habitat

       ______ Farmland

       ______ Wetlands   

3.  Which would be more important to you:

         ❍ Having public access to protected land  ❍ Protecting a larger number of acres

4.  Do you live in the Town of Aurora   ❍ Yes   ❍ No

5.  In which area do you reside?

        ❍ Aurora     ❍ Griffins Mills      ❍ Orchard Park     ❍ South Wales

        ❍ Village of East Aurora  ❍ West Falls

6.  Are you interested in protecting your land?   ❍ Yes   ❍ No

Thank you!! for participating in this survey and for helping plan the future of 
the Town of Aurora. Please add any additional comments here:
__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

Today’s Date_________________ Name(optional)______________________________________

Please return survey to: Town of Aurora Supervisor, Aurora Town Hall,
                                               5 South Grove Street, East Aurora, New York 14052


